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HOLIDAY HOMES UPDATE « CALL FOR SOLIDARITY « DONNYBROOK POLICE MUSEUM




WHERE ARE THEY NOW?

L ARRY
SHOWS THE
POLICEMAN'S
WAY

WA'S APPLE GROWING CAPITAL
DONNYBROOK SEEMS AN UNLIKELY
HOME FOR AUSTRALIA'S MOST
EXTENSIVE AND INTERESTING
COLLECTION OF POLICE MEMORABILIA.

But the owner of the collection, retired Western Australian
police officer Larry Morgan said the south western country
retreat he retired to in 2005 enabled him to realise a vision.

“First | built the shed down here and then the house. The
collection was all stored in cardboard boxes,” he said.

Two years ago the shed was partitioned off into three sections,
workshop, storeroom and the largest area for the display.
Display cabinets were purchased from an electrical retailer who
was moving to new premises.

Larry joined the WA Police Force in 1968 and served as a police
officer for 37 years.

While retaining insignia from his own uniforms, it was not until
1981 that he decided to collect police memorabilia after a
Californian Highway Patrolman sent Larry his very first patch.

From here the hobby snowballed. Larry became a member
of the Police Insignia Collectors’ Association of Australia and
started trading with collectors from all over the world.

Among the thousands of items in his Policeman’s Way
collection are patches, tie pins, badges, hats, model cars,
figurines and various other items of police memorabilia.The
name of the collection is derived from a sign on the shed door.
Travelling overseas and meeting officers from other countries
presented some unique collecting opportunities.

“In 2005 we were in Hanoi so | wandered into the police
barracks with an old cap of mine and asked if anyone wanted to
swap,” he said.

"One chap came along and put a cap straight into my
backpack. He then drew out his pistol and then put that in my
backpack.

“I'm not sure if it was a joke or not as his English wasn't too
good and my Vietnamese was worse.”

Larry said his prized possession is a signed WA police cap given
to him by colleagues from Stirling Police Station on the day he
retired.

A guirky favourite is a teddy bear made from his old police
tunic.

“There was a lady in Mundaring trading as ‘Bears by Barbara’
who made bears out of all sorts of things so if we asked she
could do a bear out of a tunic and she said she'd give it a go,”
said Larry.

This display was recently opened to the public and is free to
visit by appointment. To arrange a visit, please phone 9731
2907 www.policemansway.com
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